
The Frederick Community College Board of Trustees will conduct an executive session to discuss a personnel matter 
pursuant to State Government Article Section 10-508(a)(1). The executive closed session will be held Tuesday, May 6, 2014 
at 7:30 a.m. in the Chris T. Matthews Board Room (A201) on campus. 
 
The trustees will discuss presidential candidates. 
 


